

## NARCOTICS ANONYMOUS NEWSLETTER

## June 1972 issue 1 volume 1

This is the first issue of a new Narcotics Anonymous Newsletter. It is one of the functions of the World Service Office. Several years ago a few of our members got together for the same purpose. The first attempts to publish a regular N.A. Newsletter failed after 3 issues due to lack of support. Again we have come to a crutial point in the growth of Narcotics Anonymous. New groups are springing up across the United States and also in several other countries. In order to survive we must grow to meet our needs. Lines of communication must be established between these new groups to N.A. as a whole. The World Service Office is publishing this Newsletter for that purpose. Are YOU willing to help us make this possible? We cannot do it alone.

We need: Information and articles from your area concerning your activities, progress, and plans. Also poems, jokes, prayers, cartoons, slogans, anything pertaining to addiction & recovery.

Only YOU can make this Newsletter a success-- In order for your World Service Office to serve N.A. as a whole, we need contributions and support from N.A. everywhere!

WORLD SERVICE OFFICE 2335 Crenshaw Blvd. Los Angeles, Calif. 90016 (213) 732-0597

This Newsletter will be published quarterly. Information or material for the Newsletter should be forwarded to the World Service Office by the first of the month PRIOR to publication. At the time of publication, each Narcotics Anonymous group will recieve a copy in the mail. Additional copies are priced at 15g a piece (cost & postage).

REMEMBER...Tradition 1: Our common welfare should come first, personal recovery depends upon N.A. unity. This Newsletter is your link with N.A. all around the world. It's a chance for you to let fellow members know what's happening in your area.